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Reference:   FOI.4870.20 

Subject:    Breakdown of COVID-19 infections 

Date of Request: 29 December 2020 
 

Requested: 
 
Please supply a breakdown of where the COVID-19 cases in the period 1st to 24th December 2020 
have been contracted. I.E. Within schools, hospitals, bars and restaurants or other retail 
premises. 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) regrets to inform you that it does not hold the information 
requested. 
 
We would therefore recommend that you redirect your request to the Freedom of Information Team 
in Public Health Wales (PHW), who may be able to help you with your enquiry:- 

 
foi.phw@wales.nhs.uk or alternatively, you can contact: Freedom of Information Office, Public 
Health Wales, Floor 3, 2 Capital Quarter, Tyndall Street, Cardiff, CF10 4BZ. 
 
COVID-19 information is available on the Public Health Wales (PHW) website. 
 
For ease of reference please click on the attached link, which will take you directly to the PHW 
COVID-19 information webpages: 
 
https://public.tableau.com/profile/public.health.wales.health.protection#!/vizhome/RapidCOVID-
19virology-Public/Headlinesummary 
 

 

mailto:foi.phw@wales.nhs.uk
https://public.tableau.com/profile/public.health.wales.health.protection#!/vizhome/RapidCOVID-19virology-Public/Headlinesummary
https://public.tableau.com/profile/public.health.wales.health.protection#!/vizhome/RapidCOVID-19virology-Public/Headlinesummary

